
Question on Notice 
No. 1500 

Asked on Thursday 8 October 2009 
 
MR RICKUSS asked the Minister for Public Works and Information and 
Communication Technology (MR SCHWARTEN)-  
 
QUESTION: 
 
Will the Minister provide a whole-of-government response as to the total fuel costs 
for departmental vehicles for August 2009 and 2008? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
The total cost of fuel purchased on a fuel card for departmental vehicles in August 
2009 was $4,936,435. This compared with $6,283,734 in August 2008.   
 
This is the total cost of fuel purchased from the Queensland Government 
contractors, Caltex Australia and from BP Australia, based on data provided by both 
companies.  
 


